
 
 

 
 

 November 4, 2024 
 
The Governor's Advisory Council on Disability Affairs (GACDA) is searching for individuals who can 
assist in addressing issues, contribute to solutions, and serve as advocates for the disabilities 
community. The four (4) subcommittees, as listed below, are integral in helping to forward GACDA's 
commitment to empower individuals with disabilities to thrive in communities of their choice by creating 
opportunities for inclusivity and accessibility. 
 
GACDA Subcommittees: 

 Transportation  
 Accessibility  
 Programs  
 Emergency Preparedness  

 
If you are interested in serving on one of any of these subcommittees, click HERE to apply. Your 
assistance is greatly appreciated. 

 
Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  

Volunteers Needed for GACDA Subcommittees  
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